
Furlong Trail Project 
Opening of Bids 
March 20, 2025 

1 PM 
 
 

Present: Michael Hamilton, Attorney, Robert Rotty, Nininger Township 
Chair, Karen Bremer, Vice Chair, Margaret Flower, Clerk, David Bauer, 
Supervisor. 
 
One bid was received from Pine Bend Paving.  This was presented to 
Robert Rotty at 9:15 AM. 
 
The bid was opened at 1:05 PM by Robert Rotty.  The amount of the bid 
was for $185,962.00.  No check was received with the bid.   
 
The bid was given to Michael Hamilton.  He will get it to Mark 
Schoenfelder, Engineer, for review before the Public Hearing on  
March 25, 2025. 
 
The finalization of the project will be completed at the Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, March 25, 2025 at 7 PM at Nininger Town Hall. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Margaret Flower, Clerk 
Nininger Township 
 


